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Tierhi Prowse (1st)    Alexa Moffatt-Banks (2nd)  Nathan Maguire (3rd) 

Congratulations to our school football team, 
who participated in the first part of the Pen-
with Football tournament last night.  They 
played 5 games against St Just, Pensans and 
Alverton.  I was very impressed with their 
sense of fair play and teamwork.   Well done 
to Jowan Garcia who scored for St Maddern’s. 

Thank you to parents and friends of Madron 
school who attended our FRoMS meeting this 
afternoon.  On the 23rd October, we will be 
holding our Autumn Fayre.  If you have any-
thing you would like to donate for raffle prizes 
we would very much appreciate it.   

We have received a number of thank you 
cards from local people in the 
village who really appreciated 
their Harvest baskets recently. 

Congratulations to Tierhi Prowse who won the 
Well Wishers Christmas Card designing com-
petition. In second place was Alexa Moffatt-
Banks and 3rd was Nathan Maguire.  Well 
done to you all.  Tierhi’s picture will be used 
to create Christmas cards which will be on sale 
in the village.   

Well done to Grace Whitton, who gained a 
medal for her reading over the Summer holi-
days– from Penzance Library for completing 
The Summer Reading Challenge.   

Our school has recently been given a greenhouse 
– which will be going up in the garden at the back 
of the school.  Thank you to Mr Alan Figg who 
donated it and also erected the greenhouse in 
situ for us. 

 

Penwith Points of View have free events taking 
place throughout October and November. For 
more information contact: 01736 762713  

 Thank you to our school governors, who have 
completed a successful monitoring week 
throughout the school.  It has been great to have 
them in school at different points in the week to 
observe and monitor standards in and around 
the school. 

 

On Friday 21st October year 3 
and 4 children will be taking part 
in bike ability.  They need to 
have a bike and helmet to be able to participate 
in this.  If this is a problem then please see Mrs 
Prichard as we may well have something that 
could be borrowed. 

Our position of school cook is vacant – if you are 
interested please come and see Mrs Prichard for 
further details. 
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Headteacher’s Award: 

Alfie Saunders for his amazing fable writing. 

Star Readers: 

Harry Figg, James Keogh, Jake Thomas, Aiden Arnold, James Forshaw, 

Tierhi Prowse, Kayden Salmon-Curtin, Libby Arnold, Roan Dean, Jayden Lucas  

Karate Bands:  

White:  Jake Thomas and Aggie Blackbourn. 

Meal Time Award:  

Lucy Saunders for being so helpful with the tidying up at the end of lunch.  

Attendance this Week: 

Class 1 94.3% 

Class 2 97.7% 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
18th October Trafalgar Service 

19th October Parents evening 3:10pm-6:00pm 

20th October Music performance St Marys Church 

21st October Parents evening 3.10-5.00 

23rd October Autumn Fayre (2pm onwards) 

26th October-30th October Half term 

9th November 10.45 Remembrance Service memorial garden or in church if wet 

10th November Junior Lifeskills Y 5/6 

12th November Camborne Music festival 

16th-20th assessment week 

30th November MADRON FEAST INSET DAY school closed for children – staff in 

9th December School production 2pm and 7pm 

10th December Christmas dinner  

14th December Lend me your literacy day 

14th December Carols around the tree Landithy Hall 6.30 

17th December Christmas Party 

18th December Christingle service at the church 2.00. Children to be collected from the church after the service 

A group of people meet to pray for the school each week on Thursday from 4 – 5.  Parents or 

friends of the school are very welcome to join us.  If anyone has a prayer request please pass it 

onto Miss Pearce and we will pray about it on the Thursday afternoon. 

REMINDERS 

Please ensure that your child’s PE kit is in school for a Monday morning and Swimming kit on  a 

Tuesday.   


